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Apsaalooké Word of the Month. 

Isáahkawuatee (aa) 

N-PROP (personal name)  

Old Man Coyote  

Crow Dictionary, 1st Ed, (2022).  

Quick Calendar for Month of October 

 October 12th, 2023, Flu Shot Clinic in SUB Lounge, from 

9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Free and open to the public.  

 October 20th, 2023, Staff meeting in SUB conference 

room, officer elections will be held.  

 October 23-26, 2023, Student midterm exams. 

 October 31st, 2023, Halloween!  

 

 Meet our Indian Club Officers and Royalty (pictured above). President - Fred Back Bone, Vice-President - Terrel Alden 

(not pictured), Secretary - Vestal Good Luck, Treasurer - Lexi Hogan. Royalty,  Miss Little Big Horn College - Jeanea "Nai 

Nai" Wyles, Teen Miss Little Big Horn College - Caelyn Plainfeather, Jr. Miss Little Big Horn College - Samantha Pickett, 

Tiny Tot Little Big Horn College - Michaeleen Dust (Not Pictured).  

 Enrollment for the LBHC Fall 2023 Semester is at 385. Go Rams!  

 Students, if you still have not completed your FAFSA. Go see Beverly or Lisa at the Financial Aid Office.  

 The American Indian College Fund scholarship deadline is October 12th, 2023 at 5 pm.  

 It’s not too late for the 100 mile challenge. Sign up is available at the Health and Wellness Center front desk, it’s free. 

Join the 100 mile club and get some cool new gear.  

 Check out the student organizations if you haven’t already. It’s not too late to join, keep a look out for meeting 

announcements. LBHC Indian Club is up and going with new officers and royalty selected. 

 Also keep in mind that midterms are this month. If you need a tutor, Title III and/or student services department can 

assist you on acquiring you a tutor. Located in the SUB.  

 Library hours are from Mon-Thurs 8:00 am to 5:30 pm. On Fridays, 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. (Hours may change during 

midterm week.) 

 

  

 

 

 

Announcements 
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By Lorna Little Owl 

Every semester a student spotlight will be selected by the LBHC Academic Dean and 

Faculty. This fall semester of 2023 they have selected Francine H. Morrison. Francine has shown 

excellence discipline in her academic studies.  She maintains a high GPA, good class attendance, 

and is active in student organizations; and fundraising events. Ms. Morrison is set to graduate 

from Little Big Horn College in the spring of 2024. She will be receiving her Associates degree in 

Business Administration and 1 year certificate in Tribal Government. 

In a brief interview with Ms. Morrison with some Q&A, Ms. Morrison gave insight to 

her life and education.  

Q. Tell us a little about yourself? 

A. Ms. Morrison:  “I got my HS Diploma, I married young, worked in HWY construction for many years, worked for BIA and the Crow 

Tribe as well. I raised my kids and my grandkids. My grandkids are grown up now so I decided to come to back to school.” 

Q. What made you choose LBHC? 

A. Ms. Morrison: “Alda Good Luck (Title III Outreach Coordinator), she encouraged me to enroll for classes. She helped me through the 

enrollment process.” 

Q. What do you like best at LBHC? 

A. Ms. Morrison: “The instructors. They are very good at teaching and helpful.” 

Q. What are your future plans after you graduate from LBHC? 

A. Ms. Morrison: “Work for the Crow Tribe of Indians, and use my education to assist with business operations. 

Q. Do you have any words of advice for the other college students at LBHC? 

A. Ms. Morrison: “Be in class every day, stay in class, and study hard.” 

Q. How do you feel about being pick by the LBHC Faculty as this semester’s student spotlight? 

A. Ms. Morrison: “I’m surprised and at a loss for words” 
 

Ms. Morrison will receive a certificate and gas voucher as an award for being chosen as LBHC’s Student Spotlight. Good Luck 
with classes this year Francine. We are all cheering for you here at LBHC. Keep up the good work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Spotlight!  

 

Bachelor's in business administration with 

a minor in small business management.  

Graduated from WyoTech with a degree in 

Automotive Mechanic. Received a diploma 

from BSC (Bismarck State College) in auto 

mechanics through high school for 2500 

hours of experience.  

Teaching the Heavy Equipment Operations 

and CDL driving programs for LBHC.  Tucker Zingg 

Francine H. Morrison 

Montana State University-Billings 

Environmental Science with a focus on 

environment biology  

Teaching in the science department with 

Sara P. on an environmental research 

program collecting samples. As well as 

data for a collaboration with Rocky 

mountain science research facility. 

 

 

Eric M. Castro 

Montana State University Billings 

December 2022 

Bachelors of Social Science in 

Environmental studies  

Ag Director / Program coordinator of the 

LBHC Agriculture Department 

Bachelors of Science in Liberal Studies. 

Currently enrolled at MSU- 

Bozeman Graduate Program of Native 

American Studies.  

Teaching a combination of human services 

and crow studies courses for LBHC.  

Kirt LaForge Levi Yellowmule 
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